South Blendon Reformed Church



Building Disciples Growing in Faith Serving in Christ's Name



The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm welcome to our guests. We're glad you worshipped with us!

We invite you to come and worship with us again.

Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship following the service.

January 27, 2019

Prelude

Welcome / Announcements

*Songs of Praise

Your Grace is Enough

Holy Spirit Oceans

Grace Greater Than Our Sin (Chorus)

Prayer

Boy Scout Highlights and Thank You

Children Dismissed Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's

Church, which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs

Scripture 1Thessalonians 5:18; 2Corinthians 11:21-23;

Romans 8:18-30

Message "Grace is Greater Than Our Circumstances"

Offering Grace to Grace Cindy Jarvis

*Parting Blessing

Postlude

* Please stand if you are able

Coming Up...

TODAY

Pastor Gary will share a message with us from the *Grace Is Greater* series. We welcome the Boy Scouts as they worship with us today.

Nursery - Brooke Vruggink, Candice DeWent, Elizabeth Ball Children's Church - Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga

11:15am - Sunday School 5:30pm - Village Youth Group

HAPPENING THIS WEEK...

Sunday, February 3

10:00am - Missionary, Scott Cuidon

11:15am - Sunday School

12:15pm - Village Chili Cook-Off Fundraiser No Evening Village Youth Group Meeting

Nursery - Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga, Anne VanDyke

Children's Church - Jane Sterk

SOUTH BLENDON REFORMED CHURCH

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426 616-669-9872

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm

Sunday Worship: 10:00am

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor



Messages of the worship service are available on our website at www.southblendon.org

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available at the welcome center in the lobby.

Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available by the welcome center in the lobby, to be used by kids who remain in the worship center during the service. Please enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of the service.

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove (the right side of the worship center), then to the left, down the stairs, thru the double doors. There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.

Educational Ministries

Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May)

> Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade Sundays, 5:30 - 7pm (Sept - May)

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages Every Other Tuesday, 9:00 - 11:00am (Sept - April)

Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Oct - April)

Village Youth Group Schedule (6th - 12th grade)

Sunday, Jan 27 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting

Sunday, Feb 3 - 12:30pm - Chili Cook-Off (no evening meeting)

Saturday, Feb 9 - 10am - 4pm - Swimming

Sunday, Feb 10 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting

Sunday, Feb 17 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting

Sunday, Feb 24 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting



Last Week's Offering

General Fund (Every Sunday)

 Sunday Offering
 \$2,955.00

 On -Line Giving
 \$1,951.88

 Total
 \$4,906.88

 Weekly Amount Needed
 \$5,007.85

Benevolent Fund (1st, 2nd, 3rd, 5th Sundays)

Sunday Offering \$160.00
On-Line Giving \$210.27

Total \$370.27

Weekly Amount Needed \$966.20



Village Youth Group Chili Cook-Off...Next Sunday, Feb 3 at 12:15pm (following the Sunday School hour) the Village Youth will hold their annual Fundraiser Chili Cook-Off! Everyone is invited to make a pot of their best chili. A winner will be chosen, and then all are invited to enjoy a chili dinner! Drinks, sides, and dessert will be provided by the youth group (village youth parents, please bring a dessert). Donation baskets will be available, and proceeds will go into the accounts of each student that participates. Sign up, on the sheet on the bulletin board, if you can make a pot of chili.

Hand2Hand...We are partnered with Baldwin Street Middle School to provide food to students identified to be at risk of going without food over weekends. Backpacks are provided in the student's locker every Friday – delivered Wednesday after school. Items provided in the backpack are snacks, drinks, non-perishable meal items. The food provided is intended to alleviate hunger for one child over the weekend plus one-family meal (i.e. mac & cheese, spaghetti noodles & sauce, family sized soup). A food offering will be received once a month on the first Sunday of the month. The next food offering will be received next Sunday, February 3. The item we are collecting is - cans of tuna (5oz).

Church Sign...There is a signup sheet available on the bulletin board for volunteers interested in changing the outdoor church sign in 2019. This is a once a week, one month commitment. Questions, contact Mavis (669-9872) or Les Beld (669-0139). Thanks to all those who changed the sign in 2018!